
  
 

 

 

TrueCore Federal Credit Union Appoints  

Hall as President 

 

Newark, Ohio – TrueCore Federal Credit Union’s Board of Directors voted on July 21, 2021 to appoint 

Senior Vice President Jason Hall as President, effective immediately.  This transition was prompted 

by Jay Young’s announcement for future plans to retire from his role as President-CEO.  Young will 

remain CEO until his retirement.  Hall will assume the role of President-CEO at that time. The date 

has yet to be announced.   

 

Hall is a 14-year employee of TrueCore Federal Credit Union.  His most-recent role as Senior Vice 

President consisted of overseeing all functions of Accounting, Finance, Information Technology, 

Lending, and Operations.  He has been a key contributor in the areas of asset-liability management, 

strategic planning, and project management.   

 

Hall is the Board Treasurer of the Licking County Chamber of Commerce, Vice Chairman of the 

American Red Cross-East Central Ohio Chapter, Member of the Newark Rotary, and a founding 

member of the TrueCore Foundation. 

 

A graduate of Sheridan High School, Hall received his undergraduate degree from Ohio University 

and MBA from Franklin University.  He is also a graduate of CUNA’s (Credit Union National 

Association) executive management school at the University of Wisconsin in Madison, where he 

earned the professional designation of CCUE (Certified Credit Union Executive). Hall is close to 

earning the designation of Certified Chief Executive (CCE) through the Credit Union Executive 

Society (CUES). 

 

Hall resides in Newark with his wife, Stephanie, and his two children, Ella (7) and Nicholas (2). 

 

TrueCore Federal Credit Union is the largest credit union in Licking County, serving the financial 

needs of its members since 1940 at office locations in Newark, Heath, and Pataskala, Ohio.  Those 

who reside, work, attend school, or volunteer in Licking County are eligible to bank with TrueCore 

Federal Credit Union.  
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